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Tie-station building delivery  
and installation
Hobsons Road, Kensington
Tuesday 8 July 2025 to Thursday 31 July 2025

As part of the Metro Tunnel Project, construction of a tie-station is continuing at 
the Hobsons Road site in Kensington. This notice provides more information about 
the upcoming delivery and installation of the prefabricated tie-station building.

When we’ll be working
	– The building will be 

delivered from 12am to 
5pm on Tuesday 8 July 
2025.

	– The installation of the 
building and related steel 
works will continue during 
the day, Tuesday 8 July to 
Thursday 31 July 2025. 

	– Working hours are 
Monday to Friday,  
7am-6pm and Saturday, 
7am-1pm.

Please note works may be 
rescheduled due to inclement 
weather.

What we'll be doing
	– The tie-station building will be 

delivered in three sections to 
the Hobsons Road site

	– The oversized vehicles carrying 
the building will be accompanied 
by three pilot vehicles

	– A large crane will lift each 
section, one piece at a time, 
onto a steel platform where 
they will be secured in place 
using hand tools. This process 
is expected to take place over 
several days and will be subject 
to weather conditions.

	– Once the tie-station building is 
secured, steel will continue to 
be installed around the building. 
This is expected to continue 
until the end of July 2025.

What to be aware of
	– The delivery of the building 

is expected to generate low 
levels of noise with intermittent 
medium levels

	– Traffic management will assist 
with stop and holds of traffic 
on Hobsons Road during the 
delivery

	– Generator-powered lighting 
towers will be required whilst we 
complete the nightworks. Where 
possible, lights will be positioned 
to face away from residential 
properties

	– Up to 11 car parking spaces 
will be temporarily closed on 
Hobsons Road, opposite the 
entrance into site and next to 
the entrance, during the delivery 
of the tie-station building. These 
spaces will be closed from 5pm 
Monday 7 July until 5pm Tuesday 
8 July 2025.

	– There will be an increase in 
construction movements 
during these works around 
the Hobsons Road site via two 
entrances on Hobsons Road 

Thank you for your patience while 
we undertake these works.
Further information on these works 
can be found at metrotunnel.vic.
gov.au  https://bigbuild.vic.gov.au/
projects/metro-tunnel
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Find out more

metrotunnel.vic.gov.au

 For languages other than English
 please call (03) 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this information in an accessible format. If you
need assistance due to a hearing or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime)
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